
                                                                
  7777 Southwest Freeway, Suite 454, Houston, TX 77074 

Phone: (281) 953 1710       Fax: (281) 953 1714                               
Date: 11/27/2022 

Dear Patients, 

 

I would like to thank you all from bottom of my heart on this Thanksgiving holidays and with mixed 

emotions, I am announcing retirement-closure of my Practice in March 2023. It has been a great 

pleasure and privilege providing for your health care needs over the years, and it is certainly not easy for 

me to give it up. Many of you I have treated have been like friends and families, and I have learned a lot 

from many of you as well. After over 10 years of serving medical needs of patients, I am planning to be 

involved in providing volunteer medical services and take care of my family among many other things I 

am looking forward to.  

All Obstetrics- Pregnancy related patients are advised to transfer their ongoing pregnancy care in 

Timely manner if you are due February 2023 onwards, especially if less than 32 weeks of pregnancy. 

All other pregnancy patients due for delivery before February 2023, please check with office staff at 

your next visit and we have ongoing arrangements available for those patients due in January till their 

postpartum care is completed. 

All Gynecologic visits for new or established patients will stop from 01/01/2023 and our practice or I 

will no longer be able to attend any medical needs of those patients. 

You should choose another physician to be your OBGYN provider soon. I suggest that you contact your 

insurance provider and Harris County medical society, or Fortbend county medical society to assist you 

in choosing your new OBGYN provider. Your medical records are confidential, and it will be stored at the 

Medical Records Custodian designated by Women’s OBGYN Care PLLC and you can find details on our 

website (https://www.womensobgyncare.com). Your copy can be transferred to another physician or 

your new OBGYN provider or released to you or another person you designate only with your 

permission, please follow the instructions on our website (https://www.womensobgyncare.com), so 

we can transfer your records per your request. I have greatly valued our relationship and thank you for 

your loyalty and friendship.  

 

Again, Thank you for your trust, and I wish you the best of health in the future. I could not be thankful 

enough for your trust and faith, allowing me to take care of you and your loved ones. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dr Jayshree Patel 
Medical Director 
Women’s OBGYN Care PLLC 
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